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COVID-19 school screening and Test to Stay programs end on June
30
 
The Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment will end its school screening
and Test to Stay programs on Thursday, June 30. 

There are other CDPHE COVID-19 testing options currently available for schools this
summer. More information about these COVID-19 testing options can be found on the
CDPHE Summer School & Summer Camp Testing webpage.

Additionally, information about community COVID-19 testing sites is available on the
CDPHE Testing for COVID-19 webpage.

Updates about COVID-19 school testing plans for next school year will be communicated
later this summer. For questions, contact cdphe_schooltesting@state.co.us.

Past editions of the CDE Update, and all COVID-19 special editions, are available on
our website. Visit the COVID-19 Resources for Schools webpage for additional

resources.
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